
Dear Parent,

We are grabbing our Elf Hats and holding our very own Elf Run, on

Thursday 9 th December raising money for Hospice of the Good

Shepherd. Our children will be taking part in the Hospice of the

Good Shepherd Elf Run. They will be provided with a free elf hat

along with sponsorship envelope to gather as much sponsorship as

possible to support their local Hospice.

This is a great opportunity for us to show our support to a wonderful local charity and we do hope

this is something you will be able to get behind.

As you may already know the Hospice of the Good Shepherd, care for more than 1,600 patients each

year from Chester, Deeside, Ellesmere Port and surrounding areas. The Hospice aims to improve the

lives of people with life-limiting illnesses and care and support patients at the Hospice or in their own

homes. It helps people to live as actively as possible after diagnosis to the end of their lives, however

long that maybe. The highest value is put on respect and personal choice. These services provided by

the Hospice are run independently of the NHS and cost £4.2 million each year to provide. It is

because of events like this that they are able to continue to provide this vital care to local children

and families.

Please bring in your envelopes on the 9th December and hand them to the class teacher.

Thank you in advance for your support; it really is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Le Feuvre

Head of school


